THE MICAH UPDATE

Inside this issue:

Message from Mark	1
Micah News	2
Mazel Tov, Micah!	3 8
Camp Northbound	4
Social Action Update	5
Birthdays	6
Camp Champions Event	6
Important Reminders	6

MESSAGE FROM MARK

OCTOBER 2014

As our Fall Newsletter is reaching you, Mike Fusco, our Facility Manager, is putting the finishing touches on closing camp before the frost in Maine sets in soon. The leaves have changed colors and it seems like the summer was so long ago. We all are still telling stories about the great moments that made up the summer of 2014. Two weeks ago, Steve, Ethan, Kate and I had the opportunity to be in Maine for a conference so we decided to head up to camp for a few days. We were joined by Sam Gragg and the Krigers for a relaxing weekend at Micah. It was beautiful, but empty. It was so quiet and alive with color, yet missing the spark that the Micah community brings to the mountains. We have added some pictures below.

I am pleased to say that the camp is just about full for the summer of 2015. We only have between 5 - 8 spaces still available in each session. If you know of anyone interested in coming to Micah next summer, please tell them to call us immediately to see if there is availability.

Included in this newsletter are many reminders of all the good we did as a community this past summer. Social action (*Tikkuna Matata*, as we say at Micah) was once again at the forefront of our mission last summer. We keep getting letters from organizations that we partnered with thanking us for our support. Also in this newsletter you can read about all the engagements, marriages, and new babies of past Micah staff and campers. The Micah community continues to grow. Please keep letting us know about all the great happenings in your lives so that we can share them with the whole Micah family.

We look forward to sending out the 2014 yearbook in November and to seeing everyone who can make it to the 2014 Micah Reunion in Dedham, MA on Sunday, January 11, 2015 (invitation to follow).

Have a great fall and enjoy the newsletter!

Camp Micah www.campmicah.com

Winter: P.O. Box 67414 Chestnut Hill, MA 02467 617-244-6540

Summer: 156 Moose Cove Lodge Rd Bridgton, ME 04009 207-647-8999





Mark







Be sure to "like" Camp Micah on Facebook so you can be one of the first to hear exciting news!



MICAH NEWS

Staffing Announcement

This fall has been a busy one at the Camp Micah office. The camp is essentially full for next summer with only a few bed spaces left for the entire summer. We have a waiting list in many grades and will be building an additional Girls' Area bunk in between G1 and G2 in order to get everyone back into the Girls' Area this coming summer.

In addition to our off-season construction, we have some other exciting news to share. We have reconfigured some of our year-round staff positions which have gone into effect this fall. After six years leading the Girls' Area, Kate Monge is passing the torch to our third Girls' Head Counselor in 2015. Kate will stay very involved in the running of the Girls' Area as she transitions to Assistant Director in charge of programming and marketing. Steve Monge, our Program Director for the past several years, will continue on as our part-time year-round Assistant Director in charge of staff recruitment, scheduling, and, of course, Color War. Steve will also reprise his role as Tennis Director during the summer and will have more time during the off-season to grow his private tennis instruction. There are no changes with our other year-round staff, Assistant Directors Mike Churwin and Jodi Sokoloff.



It is our pleasure to inform our current families, staff, and alumni that **Shari Idelson** will become Camp Micah's third Girls' Head Counselor for the summer of 2015. Shari has twelve years of extensive experience at Micah as a camper, counselor, and administrator. She has proven herself to be invaluable to our administration and has been the unit leader for close to half of our current female campers over the past years. Shari will be completing her senior year at Boston University this coming May and will be graduating with a degree in Mathematics Education. After passing the state exam,

she'll be licensed to teach in Massachusetts and will be looking for a teaching job for next fall. It is Shari's goal, and ours as well, to have her at Micah for many years to come since being a teacher will allow her to spend her summers with us in Maine. Shari will also have the benefit of having both Jodi and Kate closely involved with the Girls' Area to ensure a smooth transition.

We are so fortunate to have Shari joining our Upper Administration. She is an intelligent, thoughtful, motivated young woman with a heart of gold. She is one of the most respected staff members at Micah and the only thing that trumps her love for children is the children's love for her. She lives and breathes the Micah philosophy and we are thrilled to have her taking on this important new responsibility.

With Sam Gragg returning for his third summer as Boys' Head Counselor, this will be the first time Micah has two former campers as our Head Counselors. As we enter our 15th summer, Micah could not be more secure in its spirit, personnel, and community. We so look forward to continuing our strong tradition next summer.



15 Year Alumni Reunion

We recently sent an email to our alumni list announcing a tentative alumni reunion weekend next August. If you haven't yet been in touch to let us know your interest, be sure to do so right away! If you know of alumni who don't receive our communications, have them contact us so we can update our database.

We love hearing from all of you throughout the year with news of your lives and all that has happened since you left the gates of Micah. Although you are no longer physically at Micah, we know that many of you continue to think of your camp days fondly and wish you could be back. Well, here's your chance!

Believe it or not, this summer Camp Micah will be 15 years old...the perfect time for us all to reconnect. We look forward to celebrating our 15th year by bringing our community back together for a few days of camp fun. We're in the initial stages of planning an on-site overnight reunion from the afternoon of Friday, August 14 through breakfast on Sunday, August 16, 2015. Activities would include Erev Shabbat dinner, song session, and service, cookout, Color War events, games, waterfront, pool, campfire, The Micah Update, havdallah, and more.

Have we piqued your interest? We estimate the all-inclusive cost for the weekend would be \$350 per person. The event will be open to all former campers and staff (and their significant others) that will be over the age of 21 – therefore, no children will be attending.

Please reply to this email and let us know if you'd be interested in attending our 15 year reunion weekend. In order for us to put the time and effort into making this event a success, we need to make sure we have enough alumni willing to make it happen. Please let us know as soon as you can.

We look forward to seeing everyone who can attend!

2014 Yearbook

Do you have a favorite memory from this summer? Would you like it included in this year's yearbook? If so, send it to kate@campmicah.com. The memory can be a simple phrase ("untie your gossip laces!") or a few sentences to share how special the summer of 2014 was to you. Submissions are due by Sunday, November 2.

For those who attended or worked at camp in 2014, if your address has changed since this summer, please let us know so your yearbook can be mailed to the correct location.

Goodnight Micah



When we hear of Micah alumni growing their families (like the many you'll read about on the following page), we send a gift of our book, *Goodnight Micah*, to the new baby. We've heard from many Micah families that they'd love their own copy of *Goodnight Micah*! If you'd like us to send

you a copy, please send a check for \$28 per book (which includes the cost of shipping), payable to "Camp Micah" with "Goodnight Micah" in the memo field to our winter address and we'll get a copy out to you right away.

Camp Micah P.O. Box 67414 Chestnut Hill, MA 02467

MAZEL TOV, MICAH!

ENGAGEMENTS

We're excited to announce the engagements of the following former campers and staff. Stay tuned for their wedding pictures in the future!



Dani Murmes, former camper (G14, 2004) and counselor (2007 - 2010 hockey staff and waterfront lifeguard), and **Ross Stamford** (2010 soccer staff) are the newest couple that met at Micah to plan a walk down the aisle.



Founder **Jeremy Moskowitz**, former camper (B15, 2005) and counselor (ropes staff and 2010 Prowler Unit Leader), proposed to Jane Meyerson this summer in DC.



Pete Arsenault (hiking staff, Micah in Israel 2006, Summit Unit Leader 2007)proposed to his girlfriend, Danielle Lawler, as they set off on a cross-country move to Oregon. We'll miss seeing you around Boston, Pete but we're so excited for this next chapter in your life.



Founder **Jamie Dannenberg**, spent seven years at Micah as a former camper (G14, 2012) and counselor (lacrosse, hockey, and general sports). We're so excited to welcome her fiancée, Jamie Bushell, to the Micah family.



Liz Short, 2014 hiking staff, is engaged to Scott Ballantyne of Scotland. Liz and Scott were planning a move to Florida after camp.



Rachel Shea (2009 Prowler Unit Leader) is planning a fall 2015 wedding with her fiancé, Jason Pastoriza.



Founder **Robyn Ilsen**, former camper (G14, 2002) and counselor (Special Events and Judaic Coordinator) is engaged to John Stafford. We look forward to seeing them at the alumni reunion this coming August!



Nick Cooper, 2012 boat driver/waterski staff, recently proposed to his longtime girlfriend, Michelle Landrigan, at the same place they first met at a college retreat three years ago. Nick describes the location as beautiful,

peaceful, and serene...perfect for a proposal! Michelle had a beautiful smile on her face when she excitedly said "yes!" Nick and Michelle are planning a May 2015 wedding surrounded by family and friends.



Stacy Weinberg (staff member from 2009 - 2011 spent her days on the ropes course, leading the Ladder Program, as the Wilderness Team Leader, and the Judaic/Social Action Coordinator) is engaged to her boyfriend, Joe.

MARRIAGES

First comes love, then comes marriage! Congratulations to these former staff members that recently tied the knot.



Jennine (Shulkin) Clark (2005 boat driver/waterski staff, 2006 Timber Unit Leader, and 2007 Assistant Girls' Head Counselor) shared the following news about her wedding last spring:

On April 19, 2014, Jennine Shulkin married Phil Clark in downtown Boston. They enjoyed a beautiful spring day with friends and family. Jennine and Phil are enjoying married life and looking forward to winter snow skiing. As former color war coaches of the Gold Team, Jennine and her brother Zach (also a former Camp Micah staff member) had a dance off and Jennine won. Sorry Zach!



Taylor (Langkou) Planz, 2011 Survival Skills staff, recently married Derrick Planz. Taylor and Derrick just moved into a new home in Colorado where Taylor will be beginning a teaching position in 8th grade science.

BABIES

These first 4 new Micah Minis are the product of parents that first met while working at Micah! There is certainly something to be said for the magic of Micah love.



Ali (Hirsch) (2006 drama staff) and **Evan Most** (multi-year head of baseball) welcomed Charles ("Charlie") Lester on May 1, 2014 at 2:12 pm. Weighing in at 7 lbs. 11 oz. and 20" long, his parents declare he is a future Gold Team captain!



Founders Mary (Arsenault) (former CIT Coordinator, Asst. Girls' Head Counselor and so much more!) and former head chef Jason Kriger welcomed Samuel Reuben on June 29, 2014, weighing 8lbs 2oz and measuring 20 3/4 inches. Sam has already made his inaugural visit to Bridgton to soak up the beautiful autumn weather and is planning many more visits to Micah!



Former Critter Unit Leader, Shannon (Staples), and former hiking coordinator, Mikey Welsh, recently celebrated the arrival of their second child, Macsen James, on September 22, 2014. His big sister Gwynneth has been so excited to show him the ropes. These Micah Minis may not be at camp

every summer, but Micah holds a special place in the hearts of their family!



Gretl (Kresmer), former drama staff, Performing Arts Team Leader, and CIT Coordinator, and **Scott (Crook) Krooksmer**, former Critter and Timber Unit Leader, became parents to Hobson Rex Krooksmer on September 27, 2014. Hobson was 3 weeks early, but happy and healthy. Gretl and Crook say that they miss camp and one day hope to bring this Micah Mini to visit!



Andrea (Hanssen) Olitsky, former Summit Unit Leader and Micah in Israel staff member, filled us in on how her family has changed since she last was within the Micah gates. Andrea is now the very proud mom to 4 year old Cayla and 1 year old Noah. She and her family just moved back to the northeast and are living in South Orange, NJ.



Scot Tatelman, founder and former Boys' Head Counselor, and his wife, Jacq, have added to their adorable family! Ozzie has joined his big sister, Ayla, and dog, Pokey, to round out the Tatelman clan.



Kason, former Head of Ropes and Wilderness Team Leader, and Jen (Rockwell) O'Neil, former basketball, softball, and ropes staff, have expanded their family with another

baby boy! Ari joined big brother Zaylen in April of 2014.

Keep reading on the next page for even more Micah babies! Do you have big news or a lifecycle event you want to share with the Micah Community? Email Kate Monge (kate@campmicah.com) and send pictures!

MORE MAZELS!



Josh, a longtime boat driver/waterski instructor, and Misty (Cain) Hawk, 2008 Summit Unit Leader, welcomed Hudson Cain Hawk to the world on August 22, 2014 at 1:07 am. Hudson is already a

huge Tennessee football fan and every Saturday, Misty loves that he watches the game with his dad in their matching Carhartt overalls.



Maggie (Raines) Slay, 2006 boat driver/waterski instructor, welcomed her son Ford Mason this summer. We're sure he'll love the water as much as his mom!



Marielle Camozzi, former volleyball staff and 2005 CIT Coordinator, is mom to precious Fynn! They are happily enjoying life together in Montreal.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



Danny Ben-David, former camper (B15, 2008) and Asst. Tech Director in 2011 is now studying at MIT. He recently shared this exciting news regarding the launch of Facebook's Safety Check:

In the immediate aftermath of the Boston Marathon attacks, I sent out a spreadsheet to my dormitory of about 300 students, asking everyone to check on everyone else and report back. Despite the haze of fear and confusion that afternoon, within a few hours we had located nearly every person in the dorm and confirmed that they were okay. We didn't, however, stem the tide of incoming phone calls and messages from friends and family around the world. Networks actually crashed in the Boston area due to the number of people trying to connect. Could the spreadsheet approach scale up?

By summer of 2013, I was interning at Facebook, and I began to ask around internally to see if there was any effort like this. I came across the Facebook Disaster Message Board, and went looking to see if it could be brought to a larger audience. Work on that didn't pan out before my internship ended, but when I returned the following summer I explicitly asked to spend my summer working on something like this, if such a team were in place working on it.

Little did I know that in the nine months between the summers, Peter and Sharon had taken up this massive project to update and launch the Disaster Message Board publicly. We got in contact, and it was an absolute privilege to spend this summer working with them on building a tool which can help reduce panic and paranoia in the immediate aftermath of a major disaster.

This is the most important thing I've ever gotten to work on, and I'm eternally grateful to everyone involved. It's weird how we built a product which we hope to never have to launch, but I feel a lot better knowing that it's there.

Plus, there's always more to be done. Onwards!

CAMP NORTHBOUND SUMMER #9

Summer number nine of Camp Northbound is in the books and we can all say that it was our best yet. From the moment the campers arrived, there were smiles all around and lots of questions like, "do we get to waterski today?" or "I can't wait for Color War! When is it going to break?" The excitement was not only visible in the campers, but by the counselors as well. Whether they were at camp for their first year or fifth year, the joy was there and they could not wait to get started on what would surely be a magical week.

Throughout the week, campers got to participate in a variety of activities, like basketball, swimming, waterfront, soccer, tennis, skateboarding, rock wall, gaga, art, drama and, off course, the zip line. In addition to the regular activities, we had several special events throughout the week, including a talent show and dance. On Tuesday morning, we woke the campers up early for a pirate themed Color War break. Once they heard the music and saw the ships (yes, ships) in each area, they stormed to the front lawn to start the epic battle. In the end, the Green Team was victorious. One new special event we had this year was a carnival. The carnival was held Wednesday afternoon and included a giant waterslide, a mechanical bull, and a slew of other bounce houses and events. After the carnival, we gathered for our final banquet and campfire.

It's always sad to see everyone leave on Thursday morning but we know that all the Northbound campers and staff had a great time and are already looking forward to next summer. Speaking of next summer, can you believe it will be summer number 10 for Northbound? We'll be pulling out all the stops to celebrate 10 amazing years collaborating with the Boys and Girls Clubs of Dorchester.

Camp Northbound would not be possible without the help of so many people. Specifically, this summer's Head Counselors Scott Flickinger and Shari Idelson. They did such a great job making sure the week went smoothly. We would also like to thank the Boys and Girls Clubs of Dorchester and their staff for all of the hard work and dedication they put into something that is so special to so many. Finally, we would like to thank Jim Wahlberg and the Mark Wahlberg Youth Foundation for their generous support of this life changing experience. Without all of us working together, Camp Northbound would not be possible.











MICAH IN ACTION, SOCIAL ACTION!

Social Action was in the forefront of our daily lives at Micah this past summer! We had a very enthusiastic and creative group of Summit Mitzvah Makers who helped take the lead in so many of our community service projects. Our focus for the summer was cancer and the Mitzvah Makers took very seriously the job of sharing what they learned about cancer research and raising funds to make a difference in the fight for a cure for cancer.

We collected bottles and cans, bringing them to the redemption center to donate the money received to the **Leukemia and Lymphoma Foundation**. They set up photo booths to raise funds at a few of our all-camp events. They held a "Pie in the Face" raffle. The winners loved creaming their favorite counselors!

The Mitzvah Makers also ran camper/counselor soccer and basketball games to benefit cancer research. The enthusiasm and participation from campers and staff was heart warming with everyone happily donating from their leftover trip money. DJs announced the play-by-play and music was rocking in the background. Fun was had by all. Because of the generosity of the campers and staff, we were able to donate several hundreds of dollars to the Jimmy Fund, Dana Farber Hospital, and the Patrick Dempsey Center for Hope in Maine. Thank you to all the campers and staff for supporting the Mitzvah Maker's efforts.

We also once again helped to raise money for our friend and counselor Bruce Lumino to help with his family and his village in **Zambia**. We sold bracelets in the colors of the Zambian flag imprinted with the special message, "Niliche." In Bruce's native language, Niliche means, "no matter what happens or what adversity comes your way, you will be all right." At the conclusion of the summer, we were able to donate several extra dollars to Bruce's village from selling more than 700 bracelets.

Thank you to those of you who helped us on Visiting Day by buying lemonade or cookies in a jar. The money from the lemonade stand went to Alex's Lemonade Stand Foundation which was set up by the parents of an eight year girl who passed away from neuroblastoma. The money from the cookies in a jar went to help the local food pantry, Community Kettle, in Bridgton. They serve meals to more than 100 families up to three times each week. We also had a very successful camper initiated raffle, adding to our donation to the Community Kettle. These raffle tickets were sold by the Critter unit. The prize was for a chauffeur driven golf cart ride by Mark Lipof. Mark, of course donning a chauffeur's hat, brought our winners to all their morning activities. The campers want to repeat this raffle next year.

We continued with our bi-weekly visits to the **Bridgton Health and Senior Center** this summer. We played bingo and Twister...no, the residents did not play Twister but they thoroughly enjoyed watching the campers play! Their laughter was contagious as the campers displayed their flexibility and tried not to fall. This is definitely a win-win situation with the residents appreciating our visits and the campers enjoying the attention and understanding the meaning of doing a mitzvah.

We also spent a special Saturday morning of focusing in on our social action projects in honor of Mark's 50th birthday. These projects also continued on during the following Saturday morning's *Tikkuna Matata* activities:

Project Linus blankets - This organization gives blankets to children displaced by natural disasters or who are in shelters for other reasons.

Cookies in a Jar - We assembled the jars to be sold for the Community Kettle.

Bridgton Police and Firefighters - We wrote notes and baked cookies for these local community helpers.

Supply bags for Rofeh International - These bags were decorated and filled with supplies people in temporary shelters need.

Decorated bandanas for children with cancer - The bandanas were donated to children who have lost their hair from cancer treatment.

Coloring books for the Bridgton Hospital - We put together coloring books and crayon packs for the hospital to give out in the emergency room.

Decorated boxes for Dunk Your Kicks - We organized and boxed the donated sneakers that campers brought to Micah to donate to the Max Cure Foundation.

Decorated flowerpots and planted plants for the Bridgton Senior Center - We decoupaged the flowerpots, planted plants, and delivered them to the residents in the local Senior Center.

Wrote letters to Israeli and American soldiers - We wrote to thank them for their service.

Decorated Color War bandanas for Camp Northbound - We made a present for each of the 150 Northbound campers from the Camp Micah campers to use during their own color war.

Made friendship bracelets for children's hospital in Boston.

Dog Biscuits for the animal shelter - From scratch we made dog biscuits and delivered them to the local animal shelter.

Birthday Bags for Birthday Wishes - We decorated and filled birthday bags with fun surprises to donate to children in shelters celebrating a birthday.

Micah Library - We decorated Camp Micah stickers for the books in our library. We also organized the library.

As a special gift, the entire camp also spent time weeding, planting plants, painting rocks, making a rock pathway, and decorating a pair of chairs outside of Mark's house. What a treat for all of us to line the new pathway and welcome Mark to his new garden area in honor of his birthday. He was so appreciative of all we did in his honor.

All of these activities were not possible without the time and desire of our Micah campers to help out and make a difference in our world. Thank you to each and every camper for volunteering their time, their ideas, and their enthusiasm for our social action activities.

We would like to, once again, thank **Sondra Kaminsky** for her tireless efforts and commitment to Social Action. The amount our campers and staff gain from her each summer is truly immeasurable! If you have a social action project you're connected to during the school year, please let us know so we can share it with our community.



H-A-DOUBLE P-Y...YOUR BIRTHDAY'S HERE SO DON'T BE SHY!

September: Amy Albert, Abigail Alexander, Eli Altschul, Santana Barreiro, Jonah Berg, Hannah Churwin, Mike Churwin, Zeke Cochin, Sam Cote, Aviah Fajerstein, Samantha Fineman, Kendall Geffen, Lindsay Glick, Marah Goldman, Becca Gorman, Marina Jacob, Naomi Kaplan, Sammy Katz, Nicole Layne, Caro Lipsitz, Sam Marram, Sarah Merriman, Chloe Moss, Lisa Pearlman, Benjamin Rigney-Carroll, Julia Rothstein, Aaron Rotter, Daniel Ruskin, Andrew Sandler, Rose Schlemmer, Micah Sher, Monica Siegel, Nate Simmons, Drew Sokoloff, Wendy Temple, Luke Terhaar, Martha Terhaar, Sarah Timlin, and Alina Wadness.

October: Lily Abrams, Shae Aiguier, Haley Ali, Ryan Altman, Ari Andriola, Sadie Andriola, Philip Bard, Isabel Basow, Shira Ben-David, Harrison Braver, Hannah Burns, Isaac Cohen, Marley Cumbee, Andrea Dichi, Mark Doman, Marshall Ehlinger, Naomi Frankston, Sam Gallimore, Benjamin Gameroff, Ben Gold, Alec Gold, Jonathan Grobstein, Noa Helmbrecht, Riley Iris, Sam Land, Sam Lariviere, Nathan Macdonald, Teresa Martinez-Laredo, Park Masterson, Charlie Messinger, Nathan Meyers, Margaret Quigley, Eliana Rich, Katie Rich, Eric Rosenblum, Jacob Schuster, Eli Sokoloff, Jacob Solomon, Lexi Tuch, Skylar Tuch, Jason Waldman, and Sam Waldman.

November: Max Allaire, Becca Blaustein, Mark Borghesani, Emma Caplan, Sydney Finn, Isaiah Freedman, Lauri Gallimore, Benja Gordon, Joelle Gross, Liam Herron, Denica Hill, Mitchell Horwood, Will Huntress, Joely Kessel, Lindsay Lao, Ben Lawrence, Joel Linkewer, Ethan Littmann, Bruce Lumino, Charlie Margulies, Tara McNutt, Maya Metser, Moriah Morgan, Hannah Most, Lexi Pollard, Benjamin Rakatansky, Matt Rosenblum, Julia Ruskin, Mason Santos, Jason Schwartz, Lexi Schwartz, Ethan Sobel, Jake Sofro, Evan Teperman, Doug Tulman, Rob Watts, Isabel Wilker, and Isa Zweiback.

STAY CONNECTED



"Like" Camp Micah on Facebook to keep up to date on exciting news and important info.



Follow @Campmicah on Twitter during the offseason and throughout the whole summer.



Follow campmicah04009 for great throwback pics and amazing shots throughout the year.

JOIN US!



Camp Micah is a proud sponsor of this year's Camp Champions Celebration, celebrating the true spirit of camp and helping to bring the camp experience to the region's children in need. 100% of net proceeds benefit ACA New England's Campership Fund. We'd love to see you at the Friday, November 21

event at Fenway Park. The 2014 Camp Champions Award will be presented to Anna Gould, camp philanthropist, in recognition and appreciation of her efforts to provide the life-changing gift of summer camp to children with life-threatening illnesses and their families at Camp Sunshine in Casco, ME. The Camp Champions Celebration makes it possible to provide children in need from CT, MA, ME, NH, RI & VT the opportunity to thrive at summer camp. There is no greater gift than the gift of a summer camp experience! Contact Mark (MarkL@campmicah.com) for more information. If you're interested in attending, visit www.acanewengland.org/camp-champions





Looking for a special Chanukah gift for your Micah camper? A great local business, only 30 miles from Micah, has created custom Camp Micah autograph pillows. What a fun way for campers to remember their friends, bunkmates, and the beauty of Micah for years to come! Visit www.tossmeapillowtoo.com and put "Micah" in the search box.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

- Camp is nearly full! We have waiting lists for most grades for this coming summer. If you have friends or relatives
 who are interested in attending Micah this summer, they should call the camp office (617-244-6540) to check on
 availability right away.
- Mark your calendars for the Summer 2014 reunion! This year, our reunion will take place on Sunday, January 11, 2015 from 10:30 am 12:30 pm at King's Lanes at Legacy Place in Dedham, Massachusetts (600 Legacy Place Dedham, MA 02026 www.kingsdedham.com). Pizza, bowling, and fun for all! More information will be sent to 2014 families soon. We hope to see everyone there!
- Want to be mentioned in our next newsletter? Send updates on your own social action projects, lifecycle events, and other newsworthy items to kate@campmicah.com. Don't forget to include some pictures!